From: Scholze, Mike <mike.scholze@kimley-horn.com>

Sent: Friday, October 25, 2024 10:21 AM **To:** Jo-Anmarie Andrade; Mike Siefert

Subject: RE: Memo Review Comments - Esperanza 4C Preliminary Plat

Jo-Anmarie,

Thank you for sending these over. After reviewing the comments, we would prefer to work with Engineering & Mobility to clarify a few items which will take a bit more time than the resubmittal window allows. For that reason, we would like to request an extension at P&Z rather than an approval for the November meeting. Please let me know if you need anything else.

Thanks, Mike

Mike Scholze, P.E. Kimley-Horn

Mobile: (210) 705-9447

From: Jo-Anmarie Andrade < <u>jandrade@boerne-tx.gov</u>>

Sent: Wednesday, October 23, 2024 5:11 PM

To: Scholze, Mike <mike.scholze@kimley-horn.com>; Mike Siefert <mike@thelookoutgroup.com>

Subject: Memo Review Comments - Esperanza 4C Preliminary Plat

Hello,

I hope you're well.

This plat is scheduled for approval on the November 4 P&Z meeting agenda. Attached is a redline version with comments from various City of Boerne departments. The comments are minimal, so you can proceed with a revised plat submission.

Please submit a clean version by Wednesday, October 30, for inclusion in the agenda packet. Be sure to address the comments and clearly mark any revisions.

If you have any questions, feel free to reach out.

Best regards,



JO-ANMARIE ANDRADE

Planning Department

Phone: 830-816-2040

Or Ext: 1055

www.boerne-tx.gov





